
What’s happening at  

Nursery School !  

2nd November to 6th November 2015  

Welcome back to the second half of the Autumn term. This half term will be 

very busy with lots of celebrations taking place and many opportunities for 

you to get involved and join in with activities and preparations for Christmas. 

You will shortly receive a letter regarding our January theatre trip to see 

“We’re Going On a Bear Hunt” which will be at the Town Hall in Birmingham. 

We will be travelling by train in order to keep the costs down. 

Why not start to save for this exciting event using our Saving Card facility? 

Pay a small amount each week and you will soon have saved enough to pay for 

your child’s ticket. 

REMINDER - Dates for your diary!! 

Parent consultations will be taking place week beginning   

Monday 9th November 2015  

Please put your name and your child’s name on the sheets in the Nursery 

school corridor. This is an opportunity for you to talk to your child’s key-

worker and to find out how well your child is doing and to find out if 

there are any areas that your child needs some extra support with. 

Changes to keyworker Groups. 

The number of children in Nursery School this term is much lower than usual 

and as a result we have made the decision to combine two key groups and 

change the key workers. Miss Dickson will no longer be with us and the       

Butterflies will be looked after by Mrs Fortey in the same class.                  

The Caterpillar group will move to be with Mrs Ball and join the Rabbits in 

Cherry Room.  With your support we know that the children will adjust well to 

the changes. All staff  have got to know the children during the free flow   

sessions so they will work with you to support the children during the         

transition to their new groups and key workers. Thank you for your support.  



Fruit for the café                              

One of the contributions we 

ask parents to make is to 

bring fruit for the children 

to share in the café. 

Please can children in  

Caterpillars and Rabbits 

bring in a few pieces of fruit 

this week?  

The week after that will be 

the turn of   

Butterflies 

Don't forget to apply for your child’s     

Reception class place if they are due to 

leave us in July 2016.The deadline for  

applying is  

4th December 2015 

 

If you require any help with your application 

please ask the Nursery School team 

Please ensure that your child brings a coat to Nursery School every 

day. Please also remember to put your child’s name inside their 

coats and also on hats, and gloves.  

FOREST SCHOOL  

Next week we will be starting our Forest School sessions for the first 

groups of children. Staff will let you know if your child is going to be  

taking part in the sessions this term. You will get more information and 

be asked to complete consent forms too! 

Do you know what to do if you are worried 

about a child’s safety or welfare? 

If you have any concerns about the safety and/or welfare of a 

child or young person you can telephone the  

Multi-Agency Safeguarding HUB (MASH)  

on 0121 303 1888 or  

e-mail MASH@birmingham.gov.uk 

Outside of normal office hours  

please call 0121 675 4806 for  

the Emergency Duty Team 

mailto:MASH@birmingham.gov.uk

